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Tacoma Yacht Club Daffodil Marine Festival 
General Information 

 
 
1. This year will be parade only and perhaps the flag ceremony. 
This means there will not be trivia, meals and indoor 
entertainment. The parade will start in front of Tacoma Yacht 
Club at 11:30 a.m.  April 18. 
 
2. All vessels must complete a Boat Registration form online. One 

person from each club needs to complete the Club Registration.  The number of boats per club may be 
limited. 
 
3. Registration for boats must be completed by March 26, 2021, or until we reach our limit.  
 
4. All Daffodil information and registration forms are available online. Go to: 
https://www.tacomayachtclub.org/Daffodil.  
 
5. All clubs will not be in Tacoma Yacht Club basin. We are limiting the number of boats into the basin due 
to social distancing. Clubs will be notified where they will be moored and if they need to contact the 
marina. 
 
6. If you would like a TYC representative to visit your virtual meeting, please email:  
janet@rpm-solutions.com.  
 
7. Permission must be obtained to enter or move vessels within the basin. Call Basin Control on VHF 
channel 69 for clearance and assistance. Also, obtain clearance from Basin Control to exit for the parade or 
depart for your homeport. Boats can start arriving beginning at noon on Thursday, April 15th. 
 
8. In accordance with the Tacoma Fire Marshall there will be ABSOLUTELY NO open fires or barbeques 
on Tacoma Yacht Club premises, including the basin and parking lot.  
 
9. Avoid use of basin power for heating. The basin power grid will be operating at maximum load without 
heat. Use of generators for heating is not permitted as it poses a carbon monoxide risk to others. Please 
do not unplug any power cords that are plugged in when you arrive. WE CANNOT GUARANTEE YOU 
WILL HAVE ACCESS TO POWER.  
 
10. Please exercise care in transiting TYC member boathouses.  
 
11. Due to difficult moorage arrangements and lack of shore side facilities, bringing pets to Daffodil is 
discouraged. If you do bring pets, please be responsible in handling and cleanup. Please always keep 
pets on a leash.  
 
12. There will not be the traditional Flag Ceremony with the members of the Grand 14. Instead there will 
be a small ceremony on the Tacoma Yacht Club lawn with only the TYC Bridge on Sunday April 18th before 
the parade. All are welcome to watch from a distance from a boat or vessel. TYC is looking into ways of 
filming and sharing this ceremony online. 



12. Tacoma Yacht Club restaurant probably will not be open for meals or for the presentation of marine 
parade awards. 

 


